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Munster GAA Primary Schools Let’s Play GAA in May 


The month of May is going to be a busy one in Primary Schools across Munster with many schools participating in “Let’s Play GAA in May”. This is an initiative by Munster GAA where primary school children across the province will have weekly opportunities to take part in GAA activities which are in line with current guidelines.

Developed by Munster GAA Games Development staff “Let’s Play GAA in May” is a combination of skill development, fun activities, skills challenges and classroom based activities for Jnr & Snr Infants, 1st & 2nd Class, 3rd & 4th Class, 5th & 6th Class. There is a mix of class, small group, partner and individual activities.

GDA’s across Waterford, Clare, Tipperary, Cork, Kerry & Limerick will be supporting children and teachers in taking part in ‘Let’s Play GAA in May’. Schools  and teachers are being encouraged to submit pictures and videos to their local GDA for promotion on county and Munster social medial platforms.


Speaking in advance of Let’s Play GAA in May Munster Games Managers Joe Carton & Pat O’Shea said ‘We are delighted that through this initiative Munster GAA are providing all our primary school children in the province with activities to be done during the month of May and beyond. We see it as an additional resource for teachers and would encourage all schools to take part.’

